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ANNUAL MEMBERS’ MEETING
10 SEPTEMBER 2018
Spitfire Cricket Ground, St Lawrence, Canterbury, CT1 3NZ

REGISTRATION from 5.30pm

Refreshments and an opportunity to meet our staff and find out more about our services -
Cornwallis Room

ANNUAL MEMBERS’ MEETING - 6.30pm - Harris Room

Chair’s welcome and notes of the previous meeting

Stephen Smith
Chair

How we did in 2017/18 and how healthcare is
changing

Susan Acott
Chief Executive

Presentations, we are delighted to present a series
of short presentations about some of our services
and the care we provide to patients

Various presenters

Report from the Council of Governors

Sarah Andrews
Lead Governor

Annual Report and Accounts - how we spent your
money in 2017/18

Phil Cave
Director of Finance

Questions

Closing remarks

Stephen Smith
Chair

CLOSE - 8pm

Signed: B\L &\M\Q::

Professor Stephen Smith
Trust Chair




